

Sutton Quays Business Park Sutton Weaver Cheshire WA7 3EH Telephone 01928 796596 Facsimile 01928 796600

22nd February 01

EBL Group Sutton Quays Business Park Sutton Weaver Cheshire WA7 3EH

FAO:

Mr E Basnett

Dear Mr Basnett

RE:

Waste Recycling

I am writing with reference to our waste recycling facilities at Speke, Liverpool. As you are aware, you have been sending all your waste to our facility via our transport services.

We have recently conducted a report on the total volume of wastes recycled at our premises. As your waste is consistent with all wastes that we receive we are happy to inform you of our findings.

We have calculated that the total wastes recycled at our facility are 86%.

On March 9th this year the mandatory recycling targets will be announced in the *Wastes Strategy 2000 for England and Wales*. I can confirm that your commitment to recycling is nothing more than exceptional and will satisfy this strategy for at least ten years.

We hope to continue our good working relationship and continue to improve our environment.

Yours sincerely

Dr. Christopher Hale.